
From :

	

david townsend <pastordave67@hotmail .com >
Sent :

	

November-20-12 10 :59 PM

To:

	

Office
Subject :

	

Boundary Commission report - Shelburn e

Good morning !
I would like tyo add my voice to those opposing the Electoral Boundary Commission's Final Report as it pertains to th e
division of Shelburne County . My main concerns are as follows :

1 - The original report, the only one completed without any political interference in my opinion, suggested no change fo r
Shelburne County .
2 - Shelburne County maintains a population significant enough to have its own ML A
3 - The division of the county could result in never again having a member from Shelburne Couhty in the NS Legislatire
4 - The Eastern end of Shelburne County, the part supposedly to be annexed to Queens, has no cultural or economic tie s
with Queens. Its schools, hospotals, etc are connected with the remainder of Shelburne County .
Thank you for your time
Yours truly,

Pastor David L Townsend BA BTh

David L Townsend
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